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FROM: James H. Greéi'f\Deputy Chief Legal Counsel

RE:

CcC:

Baltimore Police Department
City Council Bill No. 10-0434-Stormwater Management

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill
No. 10-0434-Stormwater Management. This legislation would modify the
provisions governing stormwater management to comply with State law and
include requirements for the development, review, and approval of phased plans
for stormwater management. Because this legislation does not impact BPD
operations, we defer to the Department of Law and the Department of Public
Works and stand willing to assist in the City’s collective efforts in this area.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this legislation.

Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
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